
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear, 

 

     I am writing you about a very important event coming up on April 15, it is the 

memorial of Jesus death. I would like to invite you to share with us in observing 

this  special  occasion.   Around  the  world  millions  will  attend  to  show   their  

appreciation for what Christ did for us.  Also on  April 10th there will be a special 

talk  delivered  entitled;  “Where   Can  You  Find  Real  Hope"  that  will  help  us 

appreciate  the blessings that will  come to faithful  mankind as a  result  of Jesus 

death. Our website  JW.ORG  has a minute and a half video  entitled; “Remember 

Jesus Death”  that explains the significance of  this meeting. Also there is another 

short  video  “Why Did Jesus Die?” that shows  how one man’s sacrifice can really  

benefit  millions  of  people.  I  really  think  you  would  benefit  from  attending.  

Both meetings will be held at our  Kingdom  Hall  located  at;  13915  Dartmouth,  

Mt. Vernon IL.    No  collections  will  be  taken.       If   you  would   like to  attend  

or  have  any   questions feel  free  to  contact  me at  618-731-0185.  I hope  you 

can attend. Thank  you  and  I hope you have a great  day. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kim A Loker  

Kim & Kim Loker 
18005 E. Illinois Hwy 15 

Mount Vernon, Illinois 62864 


